
From: Michael Scruby 
Sent: 22/03/2022 6:35:51 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Planning section 455 Modifications Mod 2021/0983 

Hi Northern Beaches Council 

I'd like to object to the modification above re the new development at 231 Whale Beach Rd. 

There are not enough parking spaces to sustain this. I think this needs to be more carefully 
considered, including consultation with the neighbourhood. I only found out through a 
neighbour. 

Regards, 
Michael 

185 Whale Beach Rd, WB 

2022/177264


